
Welcome back to all of our returning
PreCan and CanSkate families and a
warm welcome to new families
joining us! We are looking forward to
another amazing season at the
Orillia Figure Skating Club.
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OCTOBER DATES TO REMEMBER
S a t u r d a y  O c t o b e r  1 1 t h  –  N O  S k a t i n g
M o n d a y  O c t o b e r  1 3 t h  –  N O  S k a t i n g
O c t o b e r 1 6 t h - 1 9 t h  –  S e c t i o n a l  S e r i e s  C o m p e t i t i o n  –  B a r r i e
T h u r s d a y  O c t o b e r  2 3 r d  –  A s s e s s m e n t  D a y  –  1 : 0 0 p m  s t a r t
O c t o b e r  2 7  -  2  O r i l l i a  F S C  S w a g  E - S t o r e  O p e n st h n d

N o v e m b e r  6 - 9  -  S e c t i o n a l  S e r i e s  C o m p e t i t i o n  -  R o c k l a n dt h

N o v e m b e r  2 1 - 2 3  -  P r o v i n c i a l  S e r i e s  C o m p e t i t i o n - K e s w i c ks t r d

https://www.orilliafigureskatingclub.com/


HALLOWEEN DRESS UP
Skaters for PreCan and CanSkate are encouraged to wear their costumes or
dress in black and orange to celebrate Hallowe’en.

Dress up days are scheduled as follows:
Saturday October 25th
Monday October 27th
Thursday October 30th

Please make sure costumes are appropriate for skating. Skaters should be
able to see properly and be able to skate without their costume dragging on
the ice. Helmets must be worn for all skaters on PreCanSkate and CanSkate
skaters working on badges 1-5. 
 
Regular lessons will take place on these three days. If you prefer your child to
not wear a costume, they are still encouraged to skate. You may consider
attaching a silly hat to their helmet, just for fun!!

Our annual “Gas for a Year’ fundraiser is now underway! 

The Gas for a Year raffle is mandatory for all StarSkaters as part of your club
commitment. Please return ticket stubs and money collected to your coach.

For additional booklets of tickets or questions, please contact Pam at
fundraising@orilliafigureskatingclub.com

Note that 2 Early Bird Draws will happen on October 30th!



The Orillia FSC is excited to announce that we will be offering corporate sponsorship
again this season! 

10% of the sponsorship funds you secure will be credited to your uplifter account! 

For more info on Sponsorship please visit our website:
https://www.orilliafigureskatingclub.com/pages/current-information/fundraising/ 

Deadline to Participate is October 31, 2025

Congratulations
to Elena Smith

on placing 2nd in
the Star 5

Women Artistic
Group 2 at the

Brampton
Provincial Series
#1 Competition.  

SKATER OF THE
MONTH

CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP

E m m a  i s  1 2  y e a r s  o l d
a n d  s k a t e s  o n  t h e

S i l v e r  s e s s i o n .  S h e  i s
c u r r e n t l y  w o r k i n g  o n

S k i l l s  6 ,  S t a r  6 a
D a n c e  a n d  S t a r  3

F r e e s k a t e .  W h e n  s h e
i s  n o t  s k a t i n g  s h e
e n j o y s  p l a y i n g  t h e
p i a n o ,  b a s k e t b a l l ,
m o u n t a i n  b i k i n g ,

s p e n d i n g  t i m e  w i t h
h e r  f r i e n d s ,  d r a w i n g ,

p a i n t i n g  a n d
r e a d i n g .  E m m a  i s  a n
a b s o l u t e  p l e a s u r e  t o
t e a c h !  S h e  i s  t a u g h t

b y  S u s a n  S c o t t .  


